
Dominion Energy Virginia
Electric Transmission
P.O. Box 26666, Richmond, VA 23261
DominionEnergy.com

November 22, 2024 

Dear Neighbor: 

At Dominion Energy, we remain commi:ed to providing safe, affordable and increasingly clean 
electricity – that’s OUR promise to you. 

Since 2022, we have worked with eastern Loudoun County residents to plan electric 
transmission infrastructure projects. These important projects are designed to bring bulk 
electricity into the Ashburn area, otherwise known as Data Center Alley.  

Data centers are a criNcal industry, and data has become essenNal to our economy and everyday 
lives. Dominion Energy’s infrastructure investments will provide reliable power for data centers 
while enhancing the local electric grid and improving reliability for all our customers. The 
Golden to Mars 500-230 kV Electric Transmission Project is an important final piece to an 
electric transmission loop through Ashburn where the demand for energy is greatest. To view 
the Loudoun Reliability Project map please visit DominionEnergy.com/NOVA and click on the 
GeoVoice interacNve mapping tool. 

Since meeNng with the community earlier this year, we’ve been working to refine routes for this 
project. We’ve been able to make modest changes to overhead routes and have conNnued to 
study the feasibility of placing these circuits underground. We look forward to sharing these 
updates with you during our upcoming community meeNngs. 

Your input and conNnued involvement are important to the development of this project as we 
consider all rouNng opNons.   
 
We will host two opportuniNes for you to join the conversaNon:  
 

Virtual Mee+ng 
• Tuesday, January 14, 2025 
• 12 p.m. – 1 p.m. 
• Link will be available on project website: 

www.dominionenergy.com/nova  
 

In-person Mee+ng 
• Wednesday, January 15, 2024 
• 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

The Lodge at Hanson Park 
23394 Endeavor Drive 
Aldie, VA 20105 

*A formal presenta+on will be provided at 6PM. 
 

Please plan to join us in-person or online for this important discussion. Our project team will be 
available to gather feedback and to answer your quesNons. We look forward to your 
a:endance. 

Sincerely, 

The Electric Transmission Project Team 
powerline@dominionenergy.com  


